
NOTIFICATION OF PESTICIDE USE    
 
 

STRATFORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 
 

TO:  Parents and Staff 
 
FROM:  Director of Facilities 
 
DATE:  August 2016 
 
The Stratford Board of Education has a policy which provides for annual notice to 
parents and staff. 
 
For your information, the Stratford Public Schools use an Integrated Pest 
Management (IPM) System which relies on traps and baits instead of pesticides.  
The only time a pesticide might be used would be in an emergency situation, e.g. 
a bee’s nest that needs to be removed. 
 
If you wish to receive notice when an application of pesticides is going to be 
made (usually in an emergency situation) please complete the tear-off and return 
it to your child’s school.  We will then notify you when a pesticide is going to be 
applied. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact 
Director of Facilities, 1000 East Broadway, Stratford, CT  06615 (203) 385-4216 
 
 
________________________________________________________________ 

Pesticide Notice Request 
 
 
 

Name: ______________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ____________________________________________________ 
 
Phone: _____________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Please return to: 
(School Name)_______________________________Date______________ 


